
Our  new  

GP registrar 

this year 

will be 

 

Dr Mohamed Youssef 

 

He will be joining us  

in September 

and will be with the surgery for a year 

After which he will be a  

fully qualified GP 

 

 

 

Congratulations 

to 

Dr Peter Colledge 

who has passed his 

 GP exam and is now  

working in Primary Care  

Sheffield 

Falkland House Surgery 

PATIENT 

PARTICIPATION 

GROUP 

 

JOIN YOUR PPG! 

To support the Surgery and 

its patients the PPG always 

needs new members 

 

Join us as an ACTIVE member 

or  

as a  VIRTUAL member 

through an email link 

TO FIND OUT MORE PLEASE 

CONTACT 

Margaret Booth 

margaret_booth@btinternet.com 

Nigel Gater 

nije.gater@blueyonder.co.uk 

For further information about the 

PPG check out the Falkland House 

Website 

Next meeting  

Monday 16th Sept 6-8p.m. 

Falkland House Surgery 

 

Newsletter 

Autumn 

2024 



 

The surgery is 

beginning to order the  

 

Flu Vaccine  

for eligible  

patients   

 

The vaccination sessions will 
begin in  

October 

 

The surgery will contact you by 
text or telephone to invite you 

to make an appointment 

 

Please contact the surgery 
if you are unsure of your  

eligibility 

 

Please support your  

surgery by having your  

 jabs with us! 

 

 

 

 

Respiratory Syncytial 
Virus [RSV] 

 

is a common cause of coughs and 
colds.  

It usually gets better by itself, but 
it can be serious for some babies 

and older adults, causing significant 
breathing difficulties 

 

There is now a vaccine  

for RSV  

and the surgery will begin     

offering it to 

• pregnant women  who are at 

least 28 weeks pregnant  

• adults of 75 to 79 years 

 

from September  

 

Watch out for a text                          
or telephone call                     

from the surgery and book your              
appointment 

 

 

 

 

 

Are you a carer? 

A carer is someone who provides 
practical and/or emotional support 
to an adult or child with an illness,      

disability, frailty, mental health   
difficulties or an addiction. 

 

Let the surgery know if you are a 
carer so we  can document this on 

your medical records. 

 

As a carer you are entitled to free 
‘flu vaccinations and we can     

provide you with support, advice 
and information. 

 

Carer Support Groups take place 
across Sheffield on a regular basis. 

They are a great place to meet 
others going through similar         

experiences. 

 

For up to date information         
please visit: 

sheffieldcarers.org.uk/
carer-activities 


